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Please recognize that to limit diesel at this time would create tremendous hardships 

on us all. Farmers already work on such slim margins and adding this burden would 

take many of them out of business.  Also our supply chains are already suffering 

imagine less trucks and drivers or suppliers of our food die to leaving the industries. 

This economy is not the time to take such drastic measures 


